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Reminder: 

 
The PTC Ethics and Communication Award has been established by the Department 
of Communication to recognize outstanding projects by PTC students that advance our 
understanding of ethics and communication.  This award of $300 has been made 
possible through a generous donation from a PTC alumnus who wishes to remain 
anonymous.  
 
The deadline for submission of papers is Friday, 23 April 2004. See the award 
webpage for further details. 
 
http://www.rit.edu/~pmsgsl/Ethics_Award/Communication_Ethics_Award.htm 


